
       June 3 & 4, 2023

Our Lady of Lourdes
515 Sicily Avenue (Church & Rectory)

324 E. Corinth Avenue
(Parish Center & Office)

PO Box 90 (Mailing Address)
Ravenna, NE  68869

P A R I S H   C O M M U N I T Y   P A S T O R A L   S T A F F

PASTOR Father Richard L. Piontkowski  452.3109 (Parish Center)  452.3314 (Rectory) or 530-5803 (Cell)
Loup City Rectory - 704 North 9th, PO Box 626, Loup City, NE  68853  745.0315   (Rectory)

PARISH OFFICE MANAGER   Kathy (Cook) Vogt       452.3109  (Parish Center) or 996.4212  (Home)
K-12 DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS  EDUCATION AND PARISH YOUTH MINISTER

        Joan Clifton 452.3109 (Parish Center), or 380-5946 (Cell)
             Website:   www.oll-ravenna.com E-mail:  ourladyoflourdes324@gmail.com

Strengthen your servants who ask for your healing, O Lord
Guide and direct our doctors, nurses, pastoral ministers, and all who

serve as instruments of healing for our people...

Loren Hecker & Ruth Ripp

If you, or an immediate family member, is experiencing a serious health issue and wish to be included on this
list, please let us know. Names on the list will be taken off after one month, unless we are notified that the

health issue continues.

St. Mary’s
PO Box 134 (Mailing Address)

502 N Sycamore Street

Pleasanton, NE  68866

n

 

We Welcome All Our Visitors and Guests!

Mass Schedule
           June 3-11, 2023

6/3 Saturday  5:00 p.m. +Bernard Loeffelholz
               *7:00 p.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s

6/4 Sunday           *8:00 a.m. *Mass at St. Josaphat’s
                10:30 a.m. +LeRoy Wadzinski

6/5 Monday  *********No Services************
6/6 Tuesday   8:30 a.m. Bible Sharing at OLL
6/7 Wednesday   *********No Services************
6/8 Thursday   12 Noon +Albert & Mary Gancos

 Families at SMPleasanton
6/9  Friday   8:00 a.m. +Jean Bhuman

6/10 Saturday  5:00 p.m. +Cindy Shafer
               *7:00 p.m. *Mass at St.Josaphat’s

6/11  Sunday *8:00 a.m. *Mass at St.Josaphat’s
               10:30 a.m. +Julie Bernt

 Our Lady of Lourdes
§Seneca Sunrise
*St. Josaphat’s at Loup City

   Diocesan Appeal 2023          OLL       Pleasanton
   GOAL     $17,689.00        $3,192.00
   RECEIVED (As of 5/22/23)       13,900.00          1,870.00
   # OF FAMILIES GIVING/GOAL          48/70             9/12

Diocesan Appeal--IF you haven’t already made a donation to this, please consider
doing so.  We would like to reach the goal in the next couple of months so we can be
done with it before the next one gets started. Any and all donations would be greatly
appreciated.

Eucharistic Encounter
Spirit Catholic Radio invites you to a Eucharistic Encounter June 21st at St. Mary Cathedral!
This diocesan event will celebrate and deepen our Faith in the Real Presence of Christ in the
Eucharist. Hear from speaker Fr. Malachy Napier, CFR, and Bishop Joseph Hanefeldt. Partici-
pate in adoration, eucharistic piety, dynamic teaching, and powerful sacred music. View the
Vatican International Exhibition, Eucharistic Miracles of the World display created by Blessed
Carlo Acutis, who was named patron of the National Eucharistic Revival initiative, and watch a
video about his life. Doors will be open for Eucharistic Events from 5 - 10pm, and the Liturgical
Program will take place from 6:45 - 9pm. There will be a Spanish translation as well! The event
is free, and registration is not needed. Visit spiritcatholicradio.com/encounter for details.

June 16, 2023- Rosary for Priests:
“Pray the Rosary, unite with your country, and help encircle the world in prayer.” The Annual
Global Rosary Rally for the Sanctification of Priests will take place on June 16, the Feast of the
Sacred Heart of Jesus. Spirit Catholic Radio (91.5 FM) is participating again this year by carrying
the Rosary (Glorious Mysteries) live on air at 11 a.m. followed immediately by Mass at the radio
station chapel. Omaha receives the “relay hand-off” from Boise, Idaho, and Omaha will “pass it on”
to Trinidad. YOU are invited to join in praying the rosary from right where you are! For more
information on this particular mission, visit www.worldpriest.com.

Moses was leading his people through the desert for 40 years. It seems, even in Biblical times men
avoided asking the way.



OUR LADY OF LOURDES
Weekend Offerings Received $1,475.00
EFT Received $277.50
Income budgeted per week $3,019.81
Budget for 7/22-6/23 $157,030.00
Building Fund $250.00
Seminary $1,593.00
Seminary EFT $1,150.00

ST. MARY’S PLEASANTON
Offering Received $40.00
Income Budgeted per week $691.21
Budget for 7/22/-6/23 $35,943.00
Seminary $20.00
Seminary EFT $20.00

My return to the Lord....for all His goodness to me

Our Offering to God
Last Week’s Collections

Mark Your Calendars!

Liturgical Ministers for the Weekend Masses

Parish/Committee Meetings
Men’ Holy Name

Monday, June 19th
at 8:00 p.m.

Saturday, June 10  Sunday, June 11
 Hospitality

Todd & Kate VanWinkle  Lon & Marilyn Bohn

    Lector
Kevin Vogt Ron Schuller

           Eucharistic Mnister
Kathy Vogt Shiloh Rager

Altar Servers
Ava Vogt Ella Simon
Hailey Vogt Maci Stange

June 3  5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL
 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

June 4  8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL

June 8  12 Noon Mass at SMPleasanton
June 10 5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s
June 11 8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

 10:30 a.m. Mass at OLL
June 14 7:30 p.m. KC Meeting at LC Convent
June 17 5:00 p.m. Mass at OLL

 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Josaphat’s

REMINDER: Starting July 1st the weekend Mass times will once again change.
Saturdays here at OLL will be at 7:00 p.m. and Sundays will be at 8:00 a.m.  Mass
times for St. Josaphat’s will be Saturdays at 5:00 p.m. and Sundays at 10:30 a.m.

Special Collection
Next weekend, June 10 & 11, a special collection will be taken up for the Catholic Communi-
cations Campaign.  This campaign engages and builds Catholic communities in the United
States and developing countries using the internet, television, radio, and print media. Half of
the money collected remains here in the Grand Island Diocese to fund local communications
efforts. Your support helps spread the gospel message! Envelopes are in your box sets.

Benedictine Sisters to host in-person Monastic Experience in June
The Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration in Clyde, Missouri, will host an in-person Monastic
Experience June 23-29, 2023.“It’s a chance to experience the daily rhythm of our life where you can
join us in singing the divine office, attend daily Mass, spend time in personal prayer and open your
heart to God's call by learning about discernment and prayer,” Vocation Director Sister Maria Victoria
Cutaia, OSB said. “It’s always a joy and an honor for me to journey with women who are discerning
their path in life.”This opportunity is for single women, age 18-40, who are considering religious life.
There is no cost to attend.For more information or to learn about upcoming Monastic Experiences,
including virtual opportunities, please contact Sister Maria Victoria at
vocation@benedictinesisters.org, call (660) 944-2221 ext. 127, or visit www.BenedictineSisters.org
and click on Vocations/Walk With Us.

Prince of Peace in Kearney
Will be hosting The St. John’s Boys’ Choir out of Collegeville, MN  on Saturday, June 17. Mass will
be at 5:00 p.m. and the concert will start at 7:30 p.m.  Free-will donations will be accepted to help
with travel costs.  Flyers are at the doors.

Congratulations to Ty Kentrell McIntire and Rowan Mae
Stittle, children of Brian Stittle and Megan Irvine, who were
baptized this last weekend here at Our Lady of Lourdes.
Ty’s Godparents are Ethan & Mallory James, and Rowan’s
Godparents are Garrett & Rylee Irvine. God’s blessing to
Ty and Rowan and your parents and sponsors.

Formed.org is still available: Password is XXT4C6
Reminder: Totus Tuus is June 25-30th at OLL. Register at gidiocese.org

Eucharistic Congress
Let us gather as Church. We welcome you to attend the Diocesan Eucharistic Con-
gress, Abide in Me, June 10, 2023, in North Platte. A Eucharistic Congress is not just
another interesting conference or spiritual gathering; rather it is the joyful celebration
of the Eucharist. As the Body of Christ, we are called to share the Good News, and
this congress will help us to be more grounded in the Eucharist. Register at
gidiocese.org.  This is for everone 15 and older.

Head Start is taking applications for the 2023/24 School year.  A flyer with more
information is at the west door.




